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Tuesday 16.01.2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Weather Warning- Snow & Ice 
  
Please note that in the event of poor weather, it is always our intention to try to keep the school 
open wherever possible.  
  
If we do feel that it is necessary to close the school, we will send out an email by 7.30 am to all 
parents and a notice will be put on our website if we have to close. Similarly, if conditions 
deteriorate during the school day we will communicate by email, so please ensure you keep the 
school up-to-date with your current email address. 
  
I do recognise that localised conditions may make your journey to and from school inadvisable.  If 
this is the case, please do leave a message by phoning 01428 707352, option 1 absence line. 
 
Let us hope the weather remains good and a closure decision is not required. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Coggin 

 

 

 


